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Hi, my name is Derek Enman, I have lived in Antrim my whole life and I am very much for the proposed
wind farm. The town of Antrim has already voted for this to happen with a huge majority, but for some
reason there has been some major setbacks involving this project. A small number of people do not
want this to happen. I will keep this part short but they do not what it to happen because they do not
want to look at them. This has been proven in some of the reports, no matter how many issues are
brought up about but none of them are truly valid. There are thousands of wind farms throughout the
world and all of them combined come no where close to the negative impact of coal, oil, or nuclear
power, so to not put these up because a small percentage of Antrim doesn't want to look at them is
insane. It is time for change, it is time for something better, it is time for the future, the future for us,
our children, and their children and the planets. I strongly urge you to make the right decision for the
future and approve this proposal. Thank you very much for your time.

Derek
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